The Greene County Electoral Board met Dec. 16, 2016 at 9:30 A.M. at the Registrar's office in Stanardsville, VA.

## **Present:**

Ellen Deane – Chairman Douglas Miller – Vice-Chairman Geraldine H. Gilbert – Sec. Jennifer Lewis-Fowler - Registrar

## Purpose of the Meeting:

Discuss programming for the poll books, plan Brunch for Officers of Election, and other matters.

The meeting was called to order by Chairman, Ellen Deane. Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.

## **Business:**

- 1. Programming of poll books: Dem Tech's contract is good until; June 30, 2017. The EB will revisit options at a later date..
- 2. Invitation to the Brunch for the Officers of Election was approved. The Brunch will be for those Officers of Election who worked the Presidential Election. The EB will request donations from local businesses.
- 3. The Head Officials were asked to evaluate and make suggestions for future elections. Head Officials from Dyke, Ruckersville, and Stanardsville have responded. These were read and discussed.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.

Ellen Deane – Chairman

Youglas Miller Vice Chairman